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The Foundation for Tulsa Schools remains steadfast in our mission to build a
better community through the support of Tulsa Public Schools. We are
committed to the highest standards of accountability, transparency, and ethical
stewardship of the resources entrusted to us.

Dr. Johnson and | have worked diligently to strengthen processes and controls
between our organizations. This includes sharing information with the school
poard and the public regarding programs and initiatives supported by
philanthropy that benefit students and teachers.

As we learn more, we will continue to focus on what matters most—supporting
our students and educators. We encourage our community to remain engaged
and committed to strengthening public education in our state.



